
  

June 14, 2022 

 

TO:  All Interested Parties                                     

 

FROM: Robin D. Anderson /signed/ 

  Secretary to the Corporation 

 

SUBJECT: Notice of Meeting and Related Agenda 

  Federal Crop Insurance Corporation’s Board of Directors 

  June 16, 2022 
 

 

This is to inform you that the Federal Crop Insurance Corporation’s (FCIC) Board of 

Directors (Board) teleconference meeting starting at 1:45 pm on Thursday, June 16, 

2022, is cancelled.    

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at robin.anderson2@usda.gov.    

 

 

 
United States 
Department of 
Agriculture 
 
Federal Crop 
Insurance 
Corporation 
 
1400 Independence 
Avenue, SW 
Stop 0801 
Washington, DC 
20250-0801 
 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.  
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